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DFSI GovConnect survey and bulletin   

PSA staff would like to give a warm thanks to all 
members in DFSI who have contacted us and 
brought to our attention their individual issues in 
relation to outsourced payroll/HR/IT provider 
GovConnect.  

We encourage you to continue providing details of 
your issues to Industrial Officer Matthew Drake-
Brockman mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au 

To supplement your responses, we have created 
a quick and easy Survey Monkey. We ask that 
you give a few more minutes of your time and 
complete this survey. Please follow the link here. 

Your union is focused on local public sector jobs 
and to that end we have met with two Members of 
Parliament in the past fortnight. Both MPs are 
interested in the PSA’s position to bring all 
outsourced jobs back onshore and in-house.  

Would you be willing to speak with an MP about 
your issues? This small gesture could make the 
difference. 

Just to emphasise - all contact (including the 
survey) is treated completely confidentially. 

Please direct all contact to Industrial Officer 
Matthew Drake-Brockman  
mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au 

PSA delegates 

» Howard Bell – Mckell 
Howard.bell@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Nicola Christie - Lang Centre Parramatta 
Nicola.Christie@revenue.nsw.gov.au 

» Donna Corbin – Lang Centre, Parramatta 
Donna.Corbin@revenue.nsw.gov.au 

» Judith Ashton - Eclipse, Parramatta 
judith.ashton@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Cassandra Coleman – Lithgow 
Cassandra.Coleman@revenue.nsw.gov.a
u 

» Frank Huijser – Lithgow 
Frank.Huijser@revenue.nsw.gov.au 

» Philip Degenhardt - Valentine Bldg, 
Parramatta 
Philip.degenhardt@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Grahame Alderton – Barrington Bldg, 
Parramatta 
grahame.alderton@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Jonathan Lynch – Barrington Bldg, 
Parramatta 
jonathan.lynch@bpb.nsw.gov.au 

» Rhet Humphrys – Bathurst 
Rhet.Humphrys@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Shawn Ryan – Bathurst 
Shawn.Ryan@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Adam Day – Bathurst 
Adam.Day@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Grahame Alderton - Barrington, 
Parramatta 
grahame.alderton@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Fran Hughes - Harrington Bldg, The Rocks 
fran.hughes@property.nsw.gov.au 

» Alan King - Professional Standards 
Authority, Elizabeth St, Sydney 
alan.king@psa.gov.au 

» Megan May – SafeWork, Baulkham Hills 
megan.may@safework.nsw.gov.au 

» Neil Giumelli – Alexandria 
neil.giumelli@finance.nsw.gov.au 

» Anne Wilcox – Maitland 
Anne.Wilcox@revenue.nsw.gov.au 

» Kay Baker – Gosford 
Kay.Baker@sira.nsw.gov.au 

» Phillip Moore – Long Service Corp – 
Gosford 
Phillip.Moore@LongService.nsw.gov.au  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/dfsigovconnect
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» Kate Richardson – Long Service Corp, 
Gosford 
kate.richardson@longservice.nsw.gov.au  

SafeWork Inspectorate 

» Toni McKay – SafeWork Inspectorate – 
Newcastle 
Toni.McKay@safework.nsw.gov.au  

» Maree Davidson – SafeWork Inspectorate 
– Londonderry 
Maree.Davidson@safework.nsw.gov.au 

» Emma Afeaki - SafeWork Inspectorate - 
Baulkham Hills 
Emma.Afeaki@safework.nsw.gov.au 

» Selena Scott SafeWork Inspectorate – 
Liverpool 
Selena.Scott@safework.nsw.gov.au 

» Mark Smith - SafeWork Inspectorate – 
Dubbo 
Mark.Smith@safework.nsw.gov.au 

» Greg Saunders - SafeWork Inspectorate – 
Newcastle 
Greg.Saunders@safework.nsw.gov.au 

Not a member?  Join the PSA today HERE 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
http://www.psa.asn.au/join

